
Ireland InC 

is proud to announce the inaugural

Ireland InC

CaPITOl HIll SUMMIT
In Association with the Friends of Ireland Caucus, 

the Honorable Peter T. King and the Honorable Richard E. Neal

September 30th and October 1st 2014

Washington d.C.

the two day summit will gather c-level executives from irish

companies who are key employers in the us. meetings will take place

with a number of influential members of congress who are

committed to increasing the presence of irish companies in their

constituencies. we will also be engaging with representatives from

key us companies and trade associations before concluding the

summit with an in-camera dinner with members of congress.

To ensure The mosT effecTive inTeracTion for our delegaTion, we have

limiTed The number of irish connecTed parTicipaTion To a ToTal of

TwenTy,wiTh preference given To ireland inc members.

To register your interest for this unique and prestigious summit,

please contact:

Ie: louise delahunty T: louise +353 (0)1 237 7000 C: +353 (0)86 815 8150

e: louise.delahunty@irelandinc.com 

US: Ben english C: +1 202-258-3083 e: ben.english@irelandinc.com


